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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on the passing of State Senator Jackie Winters 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick (D-Portland) released the following 
statement today regarding the passing of State Senator Jackie Winters (R-Salem): 
 
“Jackie Winters is a true Oregon legend. She always let principle stand ahead of partisan 
politics. She advocated passionately for her fellow Oregonians, especially the disenfranchised 
and disadvantaged among us. I was her friend and admirer long before either of us served in 
the Senate. I will miss her. Oregon is better because of Senator Jackie Winters.” 
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